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23rd June 2020  

 

Dear Parents of Year 6,  
 
We are so aware that at this point in the year your child would have been celebrating the end of their 
primary school journey.  
We know they have missed out on milestones and unfortunately so many of the usual events just 
cannot go ahead.  
 
In terms of celebration we are doing the following:  
 

Wednesday 15th July 
2pm – 3.30pm 

Playground  
 

We would love to see the children back together for one last time. So, we are inviting all of Year 6 
(children only) into the playground to say goodbye and collect a gift from us.  
 
The children will also receive an IOU for Oscars 2020 Leavers. We hope to hold the Oscars in the 
Autumn term.  
 
Please contact us on Y6 DoJos to let us know if your child can attend on the 15th July.  
 
 

Health and Safety:  
On a Wednesday we have fewer children in school which allows us to compete a deeper clean. Year 
6 will be in the playground and only need to come into school to use the toilets, which will be deep 
cleaned before 2pm. Children will use the hand sanitizer at the gate before coming onto the 
playground.  We will set out chairs at a distance.  
If you are worried about allowing your child to come along please do give us a call and we can 
answer any questions you have.  

  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Laura Hall  
Head Teacher  
 

Strength for today.  Bright hope for tomorrow 
www.holytrinitynw3.camden.sch.uk 
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